
Issue 11                       29th July 2019  
  

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome back to Term 3! On day one, the pride students showed in their school uniform was noteworthy. Almost all students 
were in full school uniform, which was very pleasing to see. It is important that students maintain this throughout the rest of the 
term. 
 
Obstacool Fun Run 
What a fabulous event! There were many smiles and a lot of laughter as the students completed the obstacle course. Thank you 
to all of the families that fundraised for this event to support the Year 6 Farewell.  Also a big thank you to Miss Dickson 
and Mrs Subotic for organising the event. 
  
Additional Class and Staffing Changes 
As some of you are aware, Smithfield student population has continued to increase throughout the year. This                  
increase necessitated the creation of an additional Stage 2 class. All students and families involved in this change were informed 
on Thursday of Week 1 and the new class formed on Monday. Miss West will teach the new 3/4 class and Miss Awick will teach 
1/2W for the remainder of the year. 
  
Selective High School Results 
Once again Smithfield Public School achieve excellent Selective High School results with a total of 18 students offered places, 5 
of which were from our mainstream cohort, and 4 on reserve lists. Congratulations to all of successful students, we are proud of 
you for your hard work and application to learning. 
  
NAIDOC Celebrations 
NAIDOC celebrations are scheduled for Monday 5 August. Parents and carers are invited to join the celebrations and attend the 
morning assembly in the hall at 9:10am followed by a smoking ceremony. Parents and carers can also enjoy a BBQ lunch with 
their children. Separate notes with further details on the event and for sausage sizzle preorders will go out this week. 
  
Athletics Carnival 
The athletics carnival for all students turning 8 or older will be held in Tuesday 6 August. This is a great day where studen ts are 
encouraged to have a go in all events. Team points are given to each event participant. The P&C will run a canteen on the day 
for snack food and are taking pre orders for pizzas.  
  
Parent – Teacher Interviews 
Parent teacher Interviews will be held in Week 3; Kinder – Year 2 on Tuesday 5 August and Year 3 – 6 on Thursday 9 August. 
Community Languages teachers will offer interviews across both days. This is an important opportunity for parents to meet wit h 
teachers to discuss student goals for Semester 2. Please book your interviews using the online booking system as outlined in the 
separate note that went home last week. 
  
 

Bronze  

Safa 3/4SB 

Eva 3/4L 

Tiba 3/4L 

Varun 3/4L 

Elmira 3/4L 

Jayden 3/4L 

Haider 3/4L 

Jessica 3/4L 

Malissa 3/4L 

Maruf 3/4L 

Angelo 3/4L 

Daniel 3/4L 

Annie 5/6A 

Aya 5/6A 

Hayden 5/6A 

Gabriel 2K 

Amylili 2K 

Pebbles 2K 

Zainab 2K 

Jeremy 2S 

Ayah 2S 

Kelepi 2S 

Indigo 2S 

Alexis 2S 

Ray 2S 

Kevin 2S 

Arsh 1J 

Zakary KMA 

Lujain KMA 

Mekeel KMA 

Sidra KMA 

Brooke KMA 

Miranda K1N 

Layla K1N 

Pippa K1N 

Eva K1N 

Atilla K1N 

Ollie K1N 

Isaac K1N 

Alan K1N 

Reeleen KC 

Kayla KC 

Silvana KC 

Rachel KC 

Hovic KC 

Sara KC 

Sandro KC 

Cassandra KC 

Malak KC 

Eliama KFO 

Lanaa KFO 

Zachlya KFO 

Nabih KFO 

Dijana KFO 

May- KFO 

Amelia KFO 

Nicholas 1/2W 

Vii 1/2W 

Marus 1/2W 

Andro 1/2W 

Zachary 1/2W 

May  1/2ME 

Arijana 1/2ME 

Chiara 1/2ME 

Silver  

Devansh 3/4L 

Eva 3/4L 

Hayden 5/6A 

Rita 5/6N 

Hau 5/6N 

Alysha 1/2W 

Zachary 1/2W 

Savana 1/2W 

Nichgolas 1/2W 

Ashley 1/2W 

Chiara 1/2W 

Miranda KMA 

Ethan K/1N 

Penny KFO 

Kathryn K/1N 

Aurelien K/1N 

Gold  

Trisha 2K 

Hayden 5/6A 
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SCHOOL DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

29/07/2019 Mobile Dental  /Eye testing Yrs K-6    

29/07/2019 Chess Tournament Canley Vale PS 

31/07/2019 Gymnastics in hall K-6    

31/07/2019 OC Placement Test - Year 4 students  

1/08/2019 PJ Disco    

1/08/2019 SWC 5/6B & 5/6N    

2/08/2019 Winter PSSA   

5/08/2019 NAIDOC Celebration, followed by P&C BBQ    

6/08/2019 School Athletics Carnival, (Pizza available on the day at the carnival)   

7/08/2019 Gymnastics in hall K-6    

7/08/2019 School interviews K-2 K-2, Community Languages, 1/2 Morgan/ 1-2 Matheson/ 2-3 H  

8/08/2019 School interviews 3-6 S3, Community Language Teachers/ 3-4 Baydoun/ 3-6 T/ 3-6 S  

8/08/2019 SWC 5/6B & 5/6N    

8/08/2019 Bootcamp Students visit PCYC   

9/08/2019 Winter PSSA 

 

 

   

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING FOR TEACHERS 

  

31/07/2019 Write, Know,Teach 

31/07/2019 Grammar and Teaching 4-6 

2/08/2019 IL masterclass    

6/08/2019 PBL meeting 

7/08/2019 Grammar and Teaching4-6    

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are now taking Preschool and Kindergarten enrolments for 2020.  Enrolments can be collected from the front office.   
Please ensure you bring your child’s immunisation history statement from Medicare, birth certificate or passport and proof of 
address. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
A big thank you to all student and parents who have fundraised money.   

It was a great  success, everybody had lots of fun.  We raised over $2,500 and with this money  
we will be able to support the year 6 farewell. 

 

School Plan in Action 
Below is the next School Plan in Action instalment. This week I will explain process one, ‘Master teaching mentor      
programs,’ from Strategic Direction 2: Educators and Their Learning. 
  
This year saw the creation of a Mentor Leader role to streamline mentor programs and provide ongoing guidance and 
professional learning for mentors. Mrs Christos leads the mentor team to provide individualised profession learning for 
teachers. The current focus for this group is to refine current mentor practice to ensure a common, evidence based   
approach. Teachers across the school enlist the support and guidance of these mentors to help them refine their     
practice to best meet the needs of all students. This process includes observations, team teaching, feedback,            
collaborative planning and professional readings. The mentor program has supported the school to maintain a high 
standard of teaching across the school. 
  
Have a wonderful fortnight. 
  
Regards 
 
Jodi Harris 
Relieving Principal 

 
 
 
 
Well done to the Chess club students for taking 1st and 3rd place at the Fairfield Regional Chess Tournament on Monday, 
29th July. 
These students will represent the school at the Nationals.  


